From: Kyle

To: SJUD Exhibits
Subject: SB 978 Testimony
Date: Monday, April 1, 2019 1:49:37 PM

Our rights as US Citizens should NOT be up for negotiation. This bill is dangerous and will
serve to do nothing more than harm law abiding and good people of our great state and will do
nothing to curb or prevent violence.

Violence and however it is carried out is only a symptom of a larger issue. These bills only
serve as a simple half-assed measure that will not help at all. If you wish to curb violence and
save lives tackle mental health first as it is the real problem plaguing our great state and nation
and stop hurting your good law abiding citizens.

Sincerely:
-Kyle Shroy
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